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6 Cunningham Road, Walkerton NOV -1 2018
October 31, 2018 | MUNICIPALITY OF BROCKTON

Re: Speed limit on Old Durham Road, Walkerton

We are in agreement with changing the speed limit on Old Durham Road to 40 km/hr. We observe
speeding on that road on a regular basis.

Thank you for your atiention to this matter.

We Bt Hudr

Bob Watson Pat Harrington .
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Regarding speeding on old durham road.

As a resident of old durham road, | agree there is a problem. The vehicles are travelling well over the
speed limit. Vans with lightening bolts are driving insanely fast. There are lots of children at play on this
street, Rolland Seigfried riding his bicycle and | would hate to see someone hit because of vehicles

driving way to fast. Something needs to be done.

Anonymous.




To whom this may concern,
I am writing in comment to the speeding on Old Durham Road.

As a resident of Old Durham Road, the average speed is 80km/hr and needs to be changed and
monitored. RKS Electric company trucks are driving a ridiculous speed at all hours of the day which
needs to be attended to. Very FEW people fully stop at the stop sign on walker st/old durham rd.

As a young family we find it unsafe to walk on our street and are in favor of some changes.

Thank you. -
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Dear Council members,

My family and | are residents on Old Durham Road and are in favour of
changing the speed limit on our street from 50km to 40km per hour. We have
small children and the speeding vehicles on our road are a safety concern for us.
When we moved into our house five years ago we were shocked at the amount
of traffic and how fast vehicles speed up and down the street. We thought it
would be a quiet street because it is not a main road, but it appears people use it
as a speedway knowing that O.P.P. are never on this street.

Our oldest child is in senior kindergarten that takes the bus to school.
The bus stop is at the top of Old Durham. There are no sidewalks where we
must walk from our house to the bus stop. In the winter the paved shoulders are
covered in snow and so we must walk on the road. The speeding vehicles do
make me nervous while walking on the road.

Thank you for your time,
Erica Beitz
Cell number — 1-519-881-0331

938 Old Durham Road.
Walkerton, ON
NOG 2V0




